
Dear Democratic Primary voters, 
 
Because of continuing concern about the danger from the Coronavirus, we are making some changes in 
our county convention 
As you know, the convention was planned for Saturday at our headquarters (209 N. Crockett) starting at 
9 a.m. 
With guidance from the Texas Democratic Party, here is how we have decided to proceed: 
                *You may still attend in person, if you wish, and sign in with an indication of your presidential 
preference and then leave, if you so desire. 
                *If you do not want to attend in person, you may email (gillespiedems@gmail.com)  me, 
indicating your presidential preference, any resolutions you might want to put forward and whether or 
not you would like to be considered as a delegate to the state convention in San Antonio June 4-6. 
                *We will call the convention to order at 9:15 a.m. 
                *A nominations  committee will be named to create a list of proposed delegates to the state 
convention. We have seven delegates plus the county chair. 
                *Anyone who wants to put forward a resolution should bring a written copy on Saturday or 
email me at the above address prior to Saturday. 
                *We will then email all those who signed in at the office or via email and ask for a vote on the 
delegates and any resolutions we have. 
The most important thing is for all of you to stay healthy. But don’t let this discourage you from seeking 
a delegate’s position or putting forward a resolution. This can all work well if we all work together. 
Thank you so much for your understanding, and I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Cathy Collier 
Gillespie County Democratic Party Chair 
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